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Dear 
Thank you for your information request of 5 June 2017.  Aberdeen City Council (ACC) has completed the necessary search
for the information requested.
 

1)      Please provide full name, contact phone number and e-mail address for the following individuals within your
Council:

 
Financial Director

 
Steven Whyte
swhyte@aberdeencity.gov.uk
03000 200 291

 
Fleet Manager

 
William Whyte
wilwhyte@aberdeencity.gov.uk
03000 200 291

 
Sustainability Manager

 
Aberdeen City Council (ACC) does not have a designated ‘Sustainability Manager’; sustainability forms a part and
expectation of everyone’s role in the organisation. That said, a proportion of ACC’s efforts regarding sustainability
are overseen by the Environmental Policy Team, who is managed by:

 
Gale Beattie
Planning & Environmental Policy Manager.
galeb@aberdeencity.gov.uk
03000 200 291
 
Climate Change Manager

 
Aberdeen City Council (ACC) does not have a designated ‘Climate Change Manager’. Aberdeen City Council’s work
around climate change is overseen by the Environmental Policy Team, who is managed by:

 
Gale Beattie
Planning & Environmental Policy Manager.
galeb@aberdeencity.gov.uk
03000 200 291

 
Energy Manager

 
Mai Muhammad
Energy Manager
mmuhammad@aberdeencity.gov.uk
03000 200 291

 
2)      How many grey fleet (personal cars used for Council business) do you pay mileage claims for? (most recent years

data please).
 

1,347 people claimed mileage using personal cars in 2016/17
 

3)      How many electric vehicles do you have on your fleet? (most recent years data please).
 

Eight.
 

4)      What is the Councils carbon reduction target and by when is it to be achieved?



 
Aberdeen City Council (ACC) currently has no carbon reduction targets in place. However, ACC is in the process of
reviewing its previous Carbon Management Plan, after which new targets will be established and adopted.

 
5)      What carbon reduction has the Council made to date (most recent year’s data)?

 
ACC’s carbon footprint reduced by 5% = 2509t CO2

 
6)      What is the year that this figure/percentage represents?
 
2015/16.

 
7)      What is the baseline year that this is based upon?
 
2014/15. Further information on Aberdeen City Council’s work on climate change, including our annual Climate Change
Report, can be found here:
http://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/planning environment/environmental/your environment/cma youenviron climate.asp
 

 
Yours sincerely,
 
 
Nicky Leiper
Information Compliance Officer
 
INFORMATION ABOUT THE HANDLING OF YOUR REQUEST
 
As the information which you requested is environmental information, as defined under Regulation 2(1) of the
Environmental Information (Scotland) Regulations 2004 (the EIRs), ACC considered that it was exempt from release through
FOISA, and must therefore give you notice that we are refusing  your request under Section 39(2) of FOISA (Freedom of
Information (Scotland) Act 2002).  However, you have a separate right to access the information which you have requested
under Regulation 5 of the EIRs, under which ACC has handled your request. Please refer to the attached PDF for more
information about your rights under the EIRs.
 
 
Information Compliance Team
Communications and Promotion
Office of Chief Executive
Aberdeen City Council
3rd Floor North
Business Hub 17
Marischal College
Broad Street
ABERDEEN AB10 1AQ

foienquiries@aberdeencity.gov.uk

01224 523827/523602

Tel 03000 200 292
 
*03000 numbers are free to call if you have free minutes  included in your mobile call plan
Calls from BT landlines will be charged at the local call rate of  10 24p per minute (the same as 01224s)

www.aberdeencity.gov.uk




